
   Greetings from Tiger-Consulting Asia  

   

 

   

Dear Clients and Partners –As 2016 comes to a close, we want to share a few 
updates.  

 2017 Asia holiday calendars are available on the www.tiger-consulting.net 
resource page  

 We now offer HR, Payroll, employment and business support services in 
our new 5 star Dubai office conveniently and securely located at the 
Dubai airport. The Dubai office is now available to international clients 
giving them the ability to expand their businesses in this rapidly expanding 
region.  

 Watch for our enhanced silver, gold and platinum services inclusive of 
mobile phone applications to be available in January.  

Thank you for your continued support. Here’s to a terrific Holiday Season to you 
and your families. Warm Regards – Neil Satterwhite, Founder and CEO  

   

Check Out Our latest blogs, "Tiger-Consulting Expands to Dubai"  
Keep up with the HR world in Southeast Asia, including Tiger-Consulting’s new 
Dubai office and the Smart Nation plan in Singapore.  

   

Thanks to all of our loyal clients, for helping us to grow our company as we have 
helped to grow yours. If you're a Tiger-Consulting client, and want to share your 
logo and link (or a testimonial), please send it over to sales@tiger-consulting.net  

   
Let’s Keep in Touch:  
Please follow us where you find it most convenient:  
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